
 

NOTICE OF MUNICIPAL RATE HAVING BEEN MADE 

CITY OF DUBLIN 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that on the January 27th, 2021 the Municipal Rate has been duly 
made on the property rateable thereto in the City of Dublin. The annual rate on valuation for 
the service of the year ending on the 31st day of December 2021 is .268. 
 
The rate books are now in my custody and are available for inspection by ratepayers  
until Friday February 26th, 2021.  If you wish to view the rate books you are required to make 
an appointment in advance @ telephone 01 2222171. This is to ensure compliance with 
COVID-19 requirements. 
 
The said Municipal Rate will be payable from and after the publication of this notice. 
 

 

Dated this 28th day of January, 2021. 
 
   
 
     Kathy Quinn 
 Head of Finance 

 

 

 


